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Docket No. 99900097/82-02

Chicago Bridge & Iron Company
ATTN: Mr. R. E. Kelley

Director, Corporate Quality
Assurance

8900 Fairbanks North Houston Rd.
: P. O. Box 40066

Houston, TX 77040

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 7,1982, in response to our letter
dated November 12, 1982. As a result of our review, we find that additional
information, as discussed with you during a telephone call on December 15,
1982, is needed. Specifically, please provide us information which
would demonstrate that area sales offices provided revised operating
instructions to customers who had not previously received the new manual.

Please provide this additional information within 25 days from the date
of this letter in order that we may complete our review in a timely
manner.

Sincerely,

U A

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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